
Glendale is excited to announce that we are
now accepting vendor applications for our
25th Annual Apple Festival! 

The Apple Festival will be held Friday and
Saturday, October 13-14, 2023 from 10:00.
The Vendor Fair will be on Saturday, October
14th. Vendors may open at 10:00 am and
stay open until 5:00 pm. Some events over
the course of the weekend will be a William
Tell Archery Shoot, apple cook-off, games
for kids, outdoor movie night, and a
community dinner with live entertainment.

Sell crafts, fresh baked goods, grilled foods,
or other food items to hundreds of
prospective customers

Vending Sponsor - $35 before September
1st or $45 after September 1st
Rent a 10x10 space for $35. If you need
additional space, you will need to buy an

extra booth space. If you need electricity there will be a $10 fee.

Who Comes to the Apple Festival? (Target Audience)

 Locals from all over Kane County
Traffic from Highway 89. With the Festival taking place right off of Highway 89, we always
receive a lot of tourist traffic!

If you need any additional information, please contact Karen Williams at (435) 414-9656. We
look forward to seeing you this year!

 

Click here for the PDF application.

View PDF

Directions

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tIVPFnd5LFUkLltQNFcBwU8X_sX9RAjO/view?usp=share_link
https://www.glendaletown.org/print/pdf/node/171


90 East Center Street
Glendale, UT 84729
United States

View in Google Maps

37.31776613324, -112.59587855789

https://maps.google.com/maps?q=37.31776613324%2C-112.59587855789&z=18

